
The Metro East Chapter Annual 

Meeting will be held on April 24th, 

2018. The business meeting will 

include the election of chapter 

officials. 

$15 per person to attend this meeting

Scholarships are available

The Gazebo Banquet Center

31104 Mound Road

Warren, MI 48092

RSVP deadline: April 13th, 2018

Metro East Chapter



To attend please submit your RSVP to: 

Gail Hernalsteen
Motor City Co-op Credit Union

37321 Garfield Road
Clinton Township, MI 48036

Email: ghernalsteen@motorcitycoopcu.com
Phone: 586-228-8484 X2024

Number of Attendees: ______ X $15 per person = ______

Credit Union Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person:_______________________________________________________________

Phone:_____________________________________________________________________________
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